
Project Update: March 2019 

 

It’s long since I communicated about my project. I have done my best, though the 

dry conditions have been not friendly with my biodiversity conservation activities.  

 

However, our habitat is doing well. I would like to allow me to submit the final report 

by the end of this week (Friday). So far this is how old the trees. 

 

 

 


